
Dear AAPPS-DPP members

From now on, DPP news will be sent solely by this new mailing system.
As I informed you, AAPPS-DPP becomes a legal entity [General 
Incorporated Association] on Nov. 28, 2018.
Homepage for legal matter is prepared by our executive office Dr. Nagai 
at at http://aappsdpp.org/DPPhoujin/index.html.
Because our Gen. Incorp. Ass. is bounded by JP law, it is written in 
both English and Japanese.
It has link to AAPPS, Greeting from Chair, Articles of Incorporation, 
organization structure, records of general assembly and board of 
directors meeting, list of BoD members, annual conferences, publication 
(RMPP), Prize and awards, Membership.
Please visit and send me any question and suggestion.
In AAPPS-DPP2019 In Hefei Wednesady evening, we will have general 
assembly, which governs our society as you can find in the organization 
chart and articles of incorporation.

M. Kikuchi, Chief Executive Officer (CEO) and Chairman


